
 

HOUSING DISCRIMINATION? 

 

If recent events have taught us anything, it’s this: we have more work to do. Racism is real, tragically so. 
Discrimination, in all its forms, still casts a long shadow in this country, and too many are being denied the 
opportunities that all Americans deserve. Our commitment to the diverse communities we serve starts with a Code 
of Ethics. Our code sets a higher standard for fairness in housing than any federal law, it’s backed by a culture of 
member accountability, and it extends to our work on Capitol Hill, where we continue to advocate for meaningful 
change.

At the Coastal Mendocino Association of REALTORS® we believe that fairness is worth fighting for, and we won’t 
stop until the fight is won. Because that’s who we are.

If you experience or witness discrimination in real estate, we urge you to report it.

Visit hud.gov/fairhousing to file a complaint with the Department of Housing and Urban Development.

HOUSING DISCRIMINATION?
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